
I find it unacceptable for Australia to continue the live animal export trade in the knowledge that 
we can never ensure the wellbeing of our animals from the moment they leave our shores. 

A further important point is that the industry has clearly been shown to be incapable of raising 
animal welfare standards in their export markets to an acceptable level and that Australia can no 
longer put its faith in them to do so.

I have been so traumatized by the footage I have seen. Please ban this trade and bring the work 
back to Australia

Regards 

Kaylene  


